Ref: N&RHalloween/noc



18th October 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday 25th October 2019, Nursery and Reception will be celebrating Halloween by welcoming children into School in fancy dress.

We will enjoy Halloween themed learning activities, and incorporate the celebration into fun, physical games.

Other than Halloween dress, the children will not be expected to bring anything different with them, please simply ensure that they have suitable footwear for outdoor playtime.

We hope this will be a fun way to celebrate Halloween and the successful end to the first half term!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. S. Davies

Headteacher

Miss H. Thomas

Early Years Lead



Bloxwich Academy Primary



